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ERRATA 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: 1. AFDC QUALITY CONTROL/CORRECTIVE ACTION PROGRESS 
REPORT 

2. AFDC AND FOOD STAMP COUNTY PAYMENT ERROR 
RATES: OCTOBER 1987 THROUGH MARCH 1988 

REFERENCE: ACIN NO. I-90-88 DATED SEPTEMBER 15, 1988 AND 
ACIN NO. I-103-88 DATED SEPTEMBER 29, 1988 

The purpose of this errata is to correct the attachments to the 
above referenced All-County Information Notices (ACINs). 

Based on preliminary information not reverified prior to the 
release of the August 1988 Corrective Action Plan Progress 
Report, Merced County's AFDC error rate for the period of October 
1987 through March 1988 was listed as 4.1 percent. The correct 
AFDC error rate for Merced is 2.2 percent. As this error rate is 
below the Federal tolerance standard of 3.0, Merced is not an 
intensive focus County, as erroneously stated in the Report. 
Additionally, Merced County's error rate was similarly misstated 
in the ACIN transmitting County AFDC and Food Stamp error rates. 

Enclosed are revised copies of Charts 8 and 9 (pages 12 and 13) 
of the AFDC Quality Control/Corrective Action Progress Report 
(ACIN I-90-88), and the attachment to ACIN I-103-88 reflecting 
the correct information. Please insert these corrected pages in 
your copies of both items. The Corrective A~tion Bureau will 
take steps to ensure that the most accurate and up-to-date 
information is reflected in our letters highlighting County 
performance. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. If you 
have any questions, please contact your Corrective Action Bureau 
consultant at (916) 445-4458 or ATSS 485-4458. 

Attachments 




